

Total	25
-------	----

HENRY PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL ENGLISH LANGUAGE PRIMARY THREE 2021 WEIGHTED ASSESSMENT 1

	:() PARENT'S SIGNATURE: S: 3 DATE: 7 May 2021	
	: Note-taking (5 x 1 mark)	
As you	s an announcement about a competition. u listen, take down the missing information by filling in each bl ered Q1 to Q5 with one word or a short phrase.	ank
Q	I. Organiser of the competition:	Department
Q	2. Type of competition:	design.
Q	3. Theme of competition:	alimijumop Mininjumpas, cida a
Q	1. Date of submission:	2021
G!	5. Amount of cash prize:	

BLANK PAGE

Part 2 (Duration of Paper: 35 minutes)	
Section A: Editing (5 x 1 mark) Each of the underlined word contains a each of the boxes.	spelling error. Write the correct word in
Eric always wanted to be a policema	an. He loved reading books in which crimes
6.	7.
would be <u>invastigated</u> and solved. Theref	ore, Eric often put his <u>dectetive</u> skills to
practice.	
Once, his classmate's wallet went m	issing. Eric decided that he would look for
8.	
the <u>calprit</u> himself. He decided to hold a si	takeout in his classroom during recess but in
the end, his classmate realised that he had	d forgotten to bring his wallet to school!
	9.
At home, Eric's mother complained	about scratches on the <u>ferniture</u> . They did
10.	
not have any pets, so Eric was puzzled by	this <u>mistery</u> Later that day, he found his
little brother drawing lines on a thin sheet o	of paper while sitting on the sofa!
	3

SECTION B: Sentence-Combining (5 x 1 mark)
Rewrite the given sentences using the word(s) provided. Your answer must be in one sentence. The meaning of your sentence must be the same as the meaning of the given sentences.

11.	Lisa likes exercising. Exercising keeps her healthy and fit.	•
-		
12.	Ravi was caught in the rain. Ravi was drenched.	90
13.	Their father is back. They will have their dinner.	wher
14.	George likes to watch football. George does not like to play the sport.	
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
15.	Hanif needs to come to school on time. Hanif will miss his lessons.	or
		<u>, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , </u>
	4	

SECTION C: Comprehension (10 marks)

Read the following passage carefully and answer questions 16 to 24.

Joe was playing with his new football at the playground. It was a present from his father.

Soon, Joe felt thirsty so he placed his football near the slide. He went to get his water bottle from the bench near the playground. After drinking, he returned to the playground. To his surprise, he saw his neighbour, Peter, kicking his new football. Joe frowned. He did not like anyone playing with his football without his permission. "That football is mine. Return it to me now!" Joe yelled.

Peter looked at Joe and said cheekily, "How do I know if this football really belongs to you? I do not see your name on it! I found the ball and so it's mine!"

When Joe heard that, he ran towards Peter and gave him a hard push. Peter tumbled onto the ground and wailed loudly. Joe grabbed his football, turned his back on Peter and left for home. As he walked away, he could still hear Peter crying.

Back at home, Joe felt less angry. He told his mother about what had happened. After listening to Joe, she agreed that Peter had not done the right thing.

She also said that it was wrong of Joe to have pushed Peter in a fit of anger. She told Joe that he needed to apologise to Peter. Joe nodded.

He ran back to the playground immediately. Peter was still there. Joe said sorry to Peter for pushing him. Peter also apologised to Joe for playing with his football without asking him first.

"Peter, why don't we play football together every Friday?" asked Joe, holding his hand up for a high five. Peter returned the high five and agreed. Joe was happy to start a friendship with his neighbour whom he could play with often.

20

16. In paragraph 2, Joe frowned as he		[1m]
(1) was thirsty		
(2) disliked Peter		
(3) saw Peter playing with his football		
(4) did not like to play with his neighbours	(}
17. Joe pushed Peter because Peter		[1m]
(1) was kicking his football		
(2) did not want to play with him		
(3) grabbed the football from him		
(4) refused to return the football to him	()
18. What does the word "that" in line 10 refer to? Put a tick (✔) next to either sentence (a) or (b).		[1m]
(a) Peter said the football belonged to him as he had found it.		
(b) Peter played with the football without asking for permission.		
19. Which word in the sentence below has the same meaning as 'fell'? Circle either (A) or (B). (A) (B) Peter tumbled onto the ground and wailed loudly.		[1m]

For Q20 and Q21, read each statement and tick (✓) "True" or "False". The example has been done for you. [2m]

	Statement	True	False
Example	Joe played with his new football at the playground.	✓	
20.	Joe's mother felt that only Joe was at fault.		
21.	After listening to his mother, Joe decided to apologise to Peter.		

22. Which word in paragraph 5 tells you that Joe agreed with his mother	? [1m]
23. Write the number (1, 2 or 3) in the boxes beside the events below to that they happened in the passage.	show the order
Sentences	1, 2 or 3
Joe and Peter apologised to each other.	
Joe was happy to have made a friend whom he could play with.	
Joe told his mother about what had taken place at the playground.	
24. After apologising to Peter, what were the two things that Joe did to s friendship with Peter?	tart a [2m]
(a)	
(b)	
End of Paper	
Setters: Ms Deepa Naidu and Mdm Michelle Tan	1
7	

SCHOOL: HENRT PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL

LEVEL : PRIMARY 3 SUBJECT : ENGLISH

TERM : WA1

1 TO 5 listening no ans

Q6)	Investigated
Q7)	detective
Q8)	culprit
Q9)	furniture
Q10)	mystery

Q11)	Lisa likes exercising as it keeps her healthy and fit.
Q12)	Ravi was caught in the rain so he was drenched.
Q13)	They will have their dinner when their father is back.
Q14)	George likes to watch football but he does not like to play the sport.
Q15)	Hanif needs to come to school on time or he will miss his lessons.
Q16)	3
Q17)	4
Q18)	a) Peter said the football belonged to him as he had round it.
Q19)	A
Q20)	False
Q21)	True
Q22)	nodded
Q23)	2, 3, 1
Q24)	a)He raised his hand to high five with Peter.
	b)Joe asked Peter to play with Joe every Friday.